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Newsletter

2nd Quarter

The children are doing so well 
writing their first names 
independently! Very soon the 
children will begin learning what 
their last names are and to 
recognize them.

We have been hard at work 
learning how to write and 
recognize our letters. So far we 
have learned letters A-G. Our 
focus this quarter will be H-P.

We began adding one number a 
week into our weekly focus. So 
far we have only learned to write 
and recognize number 1. This 
quarter we will focus on learning 
to write and recognize numbers 
2-10. 

➝ Please check your child’s folder 
daily.

➝ Children need a hat, gloves, and a 
warm coat everyday for outside play.

➝ Please pack a water bottle each 
day for your child.

➝ Monday January 20th- No School

➝ January 27th-January 31st- 
Catholic Schools Week. *More Info to 
come

➝ Sunday January 26th-Open House 
is from 11:30-1:00 pm. Come by and 
check out the classroom. The children 
have been so busy and have so much 
art work up for you to see!

➝ Friday January 31st- early 
dismissal at 11am.

➝ Friday February 14th- Classroom 
Valentines Day Party *More info to 
come

➝ February 17-21- Vacation

Our Learning Focus Reminders

Contact Info:
Email- casalek@blessedsacramentholyoke.org

Message me on ClassDoJo

mailto:casalek@blessedsacrament.org

